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HBR Roundtable Invite and Survey 
The State Health Plan is preparing for the transition of third-party 
administrator (TPA) services from Blue Cross NC to Aetna effective 
January 1, 2025. As the Plan prepares for the year ahead, it will host 
an HBR Roundtable January 10, 2024, to gather feedback from HBRs 
on how to make this transition as seamless as possible.  

This roundtable will be held via webinar. Please register via the link 
below. 

Register for HBR Roundtable January 10, 2024 at 10am → 

 

To address as many questions or comments as possible during the 
webinar, please complete the brief survey below. This will help staff 
gauge your needs regarding transition planning, information and 
promotion. 

Your input does make a difference in how we prepare for the year 
ahead. Thank you in advance for taking time to complete the survey! 

Complete HBR survey → 

 

  

 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=31530079&msgid=395860&act=KYXJ&c=1308304&pid=1713732&destination=https*3A*2F*2Fattendee.gotowebinar.com*2Fregister*2F7358891021464613974&cf=19875&v=1ffe98207b1e00110f0d8e83c51c6819bcb2b137be980d7de8066094307a77ed__;JSUlJSU!!HYmSToo!e-3Amqx1KFazOz4zqgugmnsUH7Gw3dhL_5-HwjOaSJEk6alkeOecrfL_6S7vT_XlaQ7_ntkJYKEvYIzXyvpMhRRhtmXB3vjEKFY$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=31530079&msgid=395860&act=KYXJ&c=1308304&pid=1713732&destination=https*3A*2F*2Fwww.research.net*2Fr*2FVH6VPC5&cf=19875&v=a5fb059a6208e41bb4c12819927639ba826b558ce6081bb18a99a7784582d012__;JSUlJSU!!HYmSToo!e-3Amqx1KFazOz4zqgugmnsUH7Gw3dhL_5-HwjOaSJEk6alkeOecrfL_6S7vT_XlaQ7_ntkJYKEvYIzXyvpMhRRhtmXBEwHgkzo$
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